## REGULAR SEPTEMBER MEETING September 28, 1987

Present were Chairman Don Bailer, Gary Hutchinson, Jerry Trinklein, Alvin Block, Marg Knoll, Connie Reed and Ken Hauck.

Meeting was called to order at 8:20 p.m.

Minutes of the July 27, 1987 meeting were read. Motion by Knoll, seconded by Reed to approve as read. All in favor.

Minutes of the July 27, 1978 public hearing were read.

Motion by Knoll, seconded by Reed to approve as read. All were in favor.

Discussion on the proposed park property was begun with some pros and cons brought out. The procedures that were being followed to purchase the property in question was the main topic of discussion. Mrs. Marcia Strong, the Birch Run Township Clerk, stated that the township needed our approval, disapproval or no vote on the site park board had chosen before the township could proceed any further on the purchase of the property. Mr. Gary Hutchinson made a motion to table the park site approval until the question of procedures was straightened out. Second by Knoll. All were in favor.

Motion by Block to adjourn second by Trinklein. All were in favor. 9 p.m.

Ken Hauck, secretary Birch Run Planning Commission